
Republic of the Philippines

Office of the President

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION
REGIONAL OFFICE XI

Loyola St., Obrero, Davao City
Nos.: +63 (82) 295-3418 . 295-7696. 2824448. 321-7418 Email: chedroll@ched.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM FROM THE REGIONAT DIRECTOR

No. 4(. s.2O22

To
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July 07,2022

INTERNATIONALIZATION SCOPING FOR THE PHILIPPINE
HIGHER EDUCATION SECTOR

Pursuant to CMO 55, series of 2016, othenuise known as "Policy Framework and

Strategies on lnternationalization of Philippine Higher Education", the Commission on Higher
Education is conducting a survey entitled "lnternationalization Scoping for the Philippine
Higher Education Sector" with the aim of determining a clearer picture showing the extent of
internationalization of higher education institutions (HEls) in the country and identify gaps and

needs that need to be addressed given today's disruptions and emerging challenges.

To participate in the survey, use the link below:

https ://bit. ly/CH E DXI

Thank you for your usual support and cooperation

MARrcA . CASQUEJO, GESOO III

Director
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